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No, this bill is detrimental to my ability to access affordable and quality plant 
medicine by small growers who take incredible amounts of time and care to make 
sure that they are providing to their patients. These bills (LD104 and LD1847) will 
absolutely wipe out the quality, craft, and drive that makes Maine medical the 
amazing program that it is today, and this is coming from an out of state patient who 
makes a two hour drive just for the pure quality and care that these Maine medical 
providers all strive for. Please, this is devastating for consumers and small business 
owners alike.


